
  after 4329 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  after 4329 # prosdokia {pros-dok-ee'-ah}; from 4328;
apprehension (of evil); by implication, infliction anticipated: -
- expectation, looking {after}.[ql ***. prosdremo. See 4370.[ql

  be 4328 # prosdokao {pros-dok-ah'-o}; from 4314 and dokeuo (to
watch); to anticipate (in thought, hope or fear); by implication,
 to await: -- ({be} in) expect(-ation), look (for), when looked,
tarry, wait for.[ql

  expect 4328 # prosdokao {pros-dok-ah'-o}; from 4314 and dokeuo
(to watch); to anticipate (in thought, hope or fear); by
implication, to await: -- (be in) {expect}(-ation), look (for),
when looked, tarry, wait for.[ql

  expectation 4329 # prosdokia {pros-dok-ee'-ah}; from 4328;
apprehension (of evil); by implication, infliction anticipated: -
- {expectation}, looking after.[ql ***. prosdremo. See 4370.[ql

  for 4328 # prosdokao {pros-dok-ah'-o}; from 4314 and dokeuo
(to watch); to anticipate (in thought, hope or fear); by
implication, to await: -- (be in) expect(-ation), look (for),
when looked, tarry, wait {for}.[ql

  for 4328 # prosdokao {pros-dok-ah'-o}; from 4314 and dokeuo
(to watch); to anticipate (in thought, hope or fear); by
implication, to await: -- (be in) expect(-ation), look ({for}),
when looked, tarry, wait for.[ql

  in 4328 # prosdokao {pros-dok-ah'-o}; from 4314 and dokeuo (to
watch); to anticipate (in thought, hope or fear); by implication,
 to await: -- (be {in}) expect(-ation), look (for), when looked,
tarry, wait for.[ql

  look 4328 # prosdokao {pros-dok-ah'-o}; from 4314 and dokeuo
(to watch); to anticipate (in thought, hope or fear); by
implication, to await: -- (be in) expect(-ation), {look} (for),
when looked, tarry, wait for.[ql

  looked 4328 # prosdokao {pros-dok-ah'-o}; from 4314 and dokeuo
(to watch); to anticipate (in thought, hope or fear); by
implication, to await: -- (be in) expect(-ation), look (for),
when {looked}, tarry, wait for.[ql

  looking 4329 # prosdokia {pros-dok-ee'-ah}; from 4328;
apprehension (of evil); by implication, infliction anticipated: -
- expectation, {looking} after.[ql ***. prosdremo. See 4370.[ql

  tarry 4328 # prosdokao {pros-dok-ah'-o}; from 4314 and dokeuo
(to watch); to anticipate (in thought, hope or fear); by
implication, to await: -- (be in) expect(-ation), look (for),
when looked, {tarry}, wait for.[ql

  wait 4328 # prosdokao {pros-dok-ah'-o}; from 4314 and dokeuo
(to watch); to anticipate (in thought, hope or fear); by
implication, to await: -- (be in) expect(-ation), look (for),
when looked, tarry, {wait} for.[ql

  when 4328 # prosdokao {pros-dok-ah'-o}; from 4314 and dokeuo
(to watch); to anticipate (in thought, hope or fear); by
implication, to await: -- (be in) expect(-ation), look (for),
{when} looked, tarry, wait for.[ql
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